
The 2024 Water Quality Report (Consumer Confidence Report) for Hallsville is available for review at
www.dnr.mo.gov/ccr/MO3010340.pdf, at www.Hallsvillemo.org and at City Hall.  If  you would like to receive a paper copy,
please call City Hall at 573-696-3885 or stop by City Hall at 202 Hwy 124-E during normal business hours.

Understanding the Quality of your Water
Consumer Confidence Reports (CCR), also known as water quality reports or drinking water quality reports, provide you with
important information about the quality of your drinking water.  The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requires
every community water supplier to provide a CCR to its customers.  Community water suppliers must provide CCRs to their
customers by mail or online.
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June 4 :  Emergency sirens are tested the first Wednesday of every month at noon.th

June 9 :  The Board of Aldermen have their regular monthly meeting at 7:00 p.m. in City Hall.th

June 10 :  Accounts signed up for automatic withdraw payments for City water and/or trash will have payments
removed from your account.

th

June 11 :  A 5% penalty is added to all water and/or trash accounts that are unpaid.th

June 19 :  City Hall will be closed to observe Juneteenth.  th

June 23 :  A $35 nonpayment fee will be added to all water and/or trash accounts that are unpaid.  Services will be
discontinued.  Needing help with your bill?  Call City Hall before the 21st to make a payment arrangement.

rd
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Hallsville Area Chamber of Commerce
Tuesday, June 3rd: Last call to hitch a ride onto the City Wide Garage Sales Map & List express!

Thursday, June 5th: Time to grab your treasure maps! Swing by City Hall, Casey’s, Central Bank, or Prenger’s Foods after 9:00 a.m., or
take a digital dive onto the Chamber’s and City’s Facebook pages for all the juicy details.

AND FINALLY...................

Saturday, June 7th: Brought to you by the Hallsville Area Chamber of Commerce, it’s a shop-’til-you-drop extravaganza! Hallsville City
Wide Garage Sales are on! Swing by the Historical Society at 112 E Hwy OO for a BBQ sandwich pit stop to fuel your bargain hunt. Deals
galore await!

Wednesday, June 11th: Rise and shine for the caffeine and chit-chat combo at the Chamber Coffee Chat, brewing at City Hall from 7:00
a.m. to 8:00 a.m. Hosted by Jeri Nichols with Gene Pharmer, LLC, it’s the ultimate local business mingle-fest! Sip, snack, and schmooze
about your biz, connect with fellow entrepreneurs, and explore the Chamber world. Don’t miss this monthly shindig every second
Wednesday!

City Birthdays - June
🎉 Big birthday cheers to our fearless Route B crossing guard, Bill Beasley, on Wednesday, June 4th! 🛑 And a round of
applause for our darling post office crossing guard, Patsy Harrelson, celebrating her special day on Saturday, June
7th! 🎈

Business Licenses
In accordance with the provisions outlined in Chapter 605 of the Hallsville Code of Ordinances regarding Business Regulations, the term of a
business license shall extend from July 1 to June 30.  Section 605.060 - Renewal Applications: All license renewals must be submitted by July 1
of each year.

National
Donut Day
June 1st

H Town community corner
Heard about The H Town Community Corner, the dazzling local newsletter whipped up by the marvelous
Sherri Briedwell? It's like having Hallsville in your inbox, keeping you in the loop and ahead of the game! To
get the inside scoop, just fire off an email to Htowncommunitycorner@gmail.com and hop on the
subscription express! Got an event you want to spotlight in the Corner? Use the same email and Sherri will
give it the star treatment!



Donation Tiers:  Platinum Sponsor ($50,000 and above): Recognition on the memorial plaque, mentioned in all press releases and promotional
materials, special acknowledgment at the dedication ceremony, acknowledgment in the program booklet at the dedication ceremony,
permanent acknowledgment in the New Resident Handbook from the City of Hallsville, and permanently on the City of Hallsville’s
Website.  Gold Sponsor ($10,000 - $49,999):  Recognition on the memorial plaque, mentioned in all press releases and promotional materials,
acknowledgment in the program booklet at the dedication ceremony, permanent acknowledgment in the New Resident Handbook from the
City of Hallsville, and permanently on the City of Hallsville’s Website.  Silver Sponsor ($5,000 - $9,999): Recognition on the memorial plaque,
acknowledgment in the program booklet at the dedication ceremony, permanent acknowledgment in the New Resident Handbook from the
City of Hallsville, and permanently on the City of Hallsville’s Website.  Bronze Sponsor ($1,000 - $4,999): Recognition on the memorial
plaque and acknowledgment in the program booklet at the dedication ceremony, and permanently on the City of Hallsville’s Website.
Sponsor ($Up to $999): Acknowledgment in the program booklet at the dedication ceremony.

Police Foundation of HallsvillePolice Foundation of Hallsville
The Veterans Memorial bricks are back on the market! You’ve got until July 31, 2025, to snag one. Just

whip out your phone and use the QR code to order online. Score a 4x8 personalized brick for $150, with or
without clipart, or go big with an 8x8 for $250. These bricks will find their forever home at the Veterans

Memorial in Tribble Park!

The Police Foundation of Hallsville & Grow Hallsville Parks
Foundation are revving up some fun fundraisers to get the
Veteran’s Memorial in Tribble Park rolling! On August 16th,

drive on over for a car wash at Duck, Duck Car Wash in
Hallsville; September 12th, the Hallsville Historical Society
will be helping you shout "Bingo!" for a cause, donating the
proceeds to the Veterans Memorial from the Stars, Stripes,

& Bingo Fundraiser; on September 20th, rev your engines for
a Motorcycle (and car) Poker Run; November 8th marks the

5th Annual Brews & BBQ—get ready to feast and bid!
December’s fundraiser is still a mystery, but stay tuned! Keep

an eye out for donation jars around town—every penny
counts! We’re racing towards our 2026 finish line!

On Monday, May 19th, the Board of Aldermen officially certified the election results from April 8, 2025. Alderman Trynton
Roberts was sworn in for a two-year term representing Ward 1, while Terry Bodine, who won as a write-in candidate with
two votes, was sworn in for a one-year term in the same ward.
The meeting also addressed a notable occurrence in Ward 2, where a three-way tie among write-in candidates Bryan
Wildenhain, Michael Howard, and James Reddick necessitated a lot drawing. James Reddick was selected and
assumed the Ward 2 seat for a two-year term.

A lot draw brings a fresh perspective to Ward 2!

Would you like your family or business to be commemorated indefinitely at the Veterans Memorial?

Ward 1's Alderwoman Carli Carmack and Ward 2's
Brandon Bickhaus decided to hang up their hats
instead of running again! The City extends a big
thank you for their service! We'll sure miss their sunny
smiles lighting up our second Mondays each month!

Alderman Roberts Alderman Bodine Alderman Reddick

Watch
Police

Foundation
of Hallsville

Facebook
for details!

The Police Foundation extends its gratitude to our donors for their generous support thus far:
Bronze Sponsor Tier                                Sponsor Tier                                                      Sponsor Tier                     Sponsor Tier
Chariton Valley                                         IPES                                                                    Holly Flynn                       Kinsey Saunders
Larry & Ruth Ann Douglas                     Little Indians Preschool                               Jim & Barb Bunton        Tim & Nancy Traylor
The Bedsworth Family                            Mi Pueblito                                                       MK Machining                 Central Bank of Boone Co
                                                                       Hallsville Area Chamber of Commerce   Larry & Karen Moore    
                                                                       Country Vet                                                      Sandlot Preschool        
                                                                       Hallsville Farmers & Artisans Market       Turner Family                  
                                                                       Boone Co. Comm Janet Thompson          Rustin Walker
                                                                       Mid-City Lumber                                             Elsie Heller    

If we have overlooked anyone
or if you would prefer a

different presentation of a
name, please do not hesitate to

inform us.

We would also like to
extend a heartfelt

acknowledgment to all
those who have purchased
a brick. Thank you for your

support!


